Statement of Work 
To Partially Support the Production of the  
“World Health Report on Neurological Disorders:  Public Health Challenges”
The purpose of this contract is to provide financial support to the production of a report entitled “World Health Report on Neurological Disorders: Public Health Challenges.” This report will focus on nine major neurological disorders, discuss common public health aspects, summarize the challenge, burden, barriers to treatment of these disorders and provide recommendations in treatment strategies.    
Neurological disorders constitute a large and increasing share of the global burden of disease. Realizing this challenge, the World Federation of Neurology (WFN), the Multiple Sclerosis International Federation (MSIF), the International Headache Society (IHS) and the International Association for the Study of Pain (IASP) has formed an informal consortium to hire a neurologist to produce this report. The $20,000 fund from NINDS will contribute as partial support to the production of the “World Health Report on Neurological Disorders.”
The mission of the NINDS is to reduce the burden of neurological disease - a burden borne by every age group, by every segment of society, by people all over the world. The NINDS’ support and participation in this project is critical and directly related to our mission to reduce neurological disorders around the world. It will also provide useful information to serve as a guide for NINDS’ strategic planning on international disease-related research and international collaborations. The NINDS is recommending to add pediatric neurological disorders, such as cerebral palsy, as a topic in Chapter II and to include discussions of children specific issues in other disease topics. 

